Kardell Employees (The Union) – Stakeholder Presentations

Employee #1 - Thank you for taking the time to hear our side of this delicate issue regarding the questionable sonox chemical.  The union is making a few requests on behalf of the employees regarding the possible unknown damage that could be caused.  Keeping in mind that we do not want to close down the factory or reduce production we are proposing a few adjustments to help make the current working condition better for all.  Also we want to request an adjustment to our health care benefit.

            We feel that since it is unclear the true hazards of this chemical we would like to request that Kardell install a clean air purifier/ventilation system in the building.  This will give the employees a sense you value them and are concerned about there well being now and in the future.  

            A review of the current insurance coverage is also an area of concern with the employees, as they are concerned that this chemical can cause a long term health issue that will not become known for possibly years.  We feel there needs to be a provision in the coverage to allow for this concern.  

            In conclusion we feel that these additional benefits will go a long way to show the employees that even though Kardell is not going to completely remodel the current building to updated technology then these are actions that can be done without limited or shutting down the entire building.

Employee #2 - I request that the matter of sonox showing up near the plant be looked into further.  If it comes back that the sonox is in fact from our plant, then it would only be right to take the right steps and have the matter fixed.  
However, during the time that the plant would be out of commission I would like to request that the employees be able to receive their normal pay.  Also, any past employees with health problems that are shown as being a result from the sonox need be investigated and those employees need to be reimbursed for their medical fees.  
Also, I would suggest that the board require all current employees to have a physical done to make sure that any health problems are not beginning due to the sonox.  I would suggest that all of the fees inquired by this be taken care of by Kardell or increase our health insurance plans to compensate for the matter.  
Since it has not been determined that sonox is the leading cause of the health problems, but may be linked, I would suggest that further investigation is done in finding out what health problems may or may not be related to sonox and breathing in the chemical in the air.  
It would be beneficial for Kardell to make sure that sonox is not polluting the air inside of the plant and if so, extra measures need to be taken to take care of that issue and make sure that the toxins are not harmful to humans.
